
Erica Reiner 
Erica Reiner revised the manuscript of her book on Babylonian magic during the 
summer months she spent at the Institute for Advanced Study in Princeton. During 
the 1992-93 academic year she used the scant time left after preparing the cur­
rent volume of the Assyrian Dictionary and reading proof of the one in press to 
put the finishing touches on the third fascicle of Babylonian Planetary Omens, a 
project that she has been engaged in with David Pingree. During the spring quar­
ter she presented a talk connected with this year's theme of health and healing to 
the "Workshop on Ancient Societies," directed by Martha Roth and Richard Sailer. 
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